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SAVE THE DATE
Student Art Exhibition

Friday, June 14th 6 pm to 9 pm and
Saturday, June 15th, 2024
12 pm-4 pm

Dear Parents and Students -

Mark your calendars and get ready to participate in our upcoming Spring Student Art
Exhibition at Artfully Young Art Studio - Friday, June 14 6 pm to 9 pm and Saturday,
June 15" from noon to 4pm. All students that have been enrolled in the 2023/24 school
year are eligible to participate. All participants will be provided with printed invitations
to give to their families and friends.

Exhibitions are an excellent way to put students center stage and showcase their best
work for families and the community, as well as to gain experience in the art world. This
is a wonderful opportunity to not only inspire young artists, but also boost their
confidence in themselves and their artwork.

Students are invited to submit up to THREE (3) pieces of artwork for the exhibition.
Students must complete the attached ENTRY FORM for each piece of artwork. All pieces
must be READY TO HANG with wired backs. Works on paper (drawings, watercolors,
charcoal, etc) should be framed behind glass. Oil and acrylic paintings on canvas
require a wire if framed, unframed canvases can be hung without a wire if the sides of
the canvas are painted. If parents need help preparing pieces, art teachers at the
studio will gladly answer questions and offer suggestions. The Studio is also offering a
framing service this year. Prices available upon request.

e Artwork is to be dropped of at the Art Studio during your child’s regular
scheduled class time, no later than Friday June 7.
e Artwork can be picked up after the exhibition.

More information will be provided in your student’s class as we get closer to our
exhibition date!



